Fall Party!
Our Fall Party will be on Tuesday, October 31st from 1:00-2:30pm. There will be costumes, food, and fun! 

Costumes

If your child would like to wear a costume for our party, please send their costume to school in either a bag or backpack.  DO NOT ALLOW YOUR CHILD TO WEAR THEIR COSTUME TO SCHOOL! We will change into our costumes right before the party.  Please make sure that your child is able to dress into their costume independently.  Make sure your child’s costume is school appropriate.  Violent costumes are not allowed by school policy.  Do not send any (toy/prop) weapons such as swords/guns/etc.  If you have any questions regarding costumes-PLEASE contact me.   
Food and Fun
[image: image1.wmf]If you would like to donate popcorn, apples, caramel sauce, or apple cider please contact me.  Please also contact me if you would like to volunteer at a station.  If you are planning to send in candy/treats for your child to pass out -PLEASE notify me ahead of time so I can plan accordingly and make sure they are peanut-free.  Thanks so much!
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Mrs. Majchrzak
651-480-7280
smajchrzak@hastings.k12.mn.us
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